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Regarding the statement contained in the article published by Dinero Magazine, on April 
17, 2019, Codensa S.A. ESP (hereinafter the "Company") wants to clarify some 
information. The report indicated that the legal representative of Grupo Energía Bogotá 
expressed: "(...) The GEB cannot rule out that, through Codensa, it will bid for one of the 
areas in the Atlantic Coast market offered in the Electricaribe process (...)".  This 
statement corresponds to the opinions of one of the shareholders of the Company, and 
do not reflect any opinion or decision adopted by a corporate body of Codensa SA ESP. 
The relevant information channels will share with the market any official statement that 
complies with the requirements of the Decree 2555 of 2010. 
 


